
KEYTESVILLE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
MINUTES – APRIL 18, 2016 

 
Present:  Cecelia Sehlke, Megan Fox, Lowell Newsom, Christopher Hughes (and sons), Amanda Webb, Larry 
Pollard, Janet Weaver, Susan Littleton, Robert Wheeler and Dora Palmer 
 
Meeting was called to order by Cele Sehlke. 
 
Lowell moved seconded by Larry to approve the agenda.  All in favor 
 
Larry moved seconded by Lowell to approve the minutes with the date correction. 
 
Treasurer’s report - $1,394.40 with no deposits or expenditures. 
 
We received a new membership from the Chariton County Economic Board (Lowell Newsom). 
 
Susan reported that she is contacting Pam regarding the tax filing. 
 
Gun Raffle report – Chris has the gun.  Sales are sluggish.  We have sold enough to pay for the gun, but not a huge 
profit.  It was decided that the last date for ticket sales is April 30 with a drawing date of May 1.  Chris will get with 
Cecelia for the drawing and report back. 
 
Website report – Amanda reported that we can have archives on the website but there will be an additional cost.  It 
will be $150/yr. for 2 pages.  (PDF format).  Amanda will be moving in May to Iberia but has agreed to maintain 
the web presence for us.  Janet moved seconded by Megan to allow Amanda to do this additional page archive for 
$150/year.  All in favor 
 
Facebook – Megan Fox has agreed to maintain our Facebook page.  Amanda will get with her regarding this and 
will remain the background for help if needed. 
 
Lowell’s column last month contained a boost for our chamber as well as the other ones in Chariton County. 
 
Lowell moved seconded by Susan to purchase a $25.00 business card ad in the FCCLA school calendar.  All in 
favor 
 
City Wide Garage Sale – We will place an ad in the shopper for the city wide garage sale.   
 
It was announced that there is a meeting at 1:00 pm today at the senior center in Salisbury regarding a tax issue for 
senior citizens. 
 
Cele passed out a hand out entitled “Small towns – big ideas” for everyone to read.  It describes small towns and 
some general lessons that can be learned.   
 
Chris Hughes moved seconded by Robbie Wheeler to adjourn at 12:55 pm.  All in favor 
 
Next meeting will be May 16th at Little Italy (if available). 
 
 
Minutes taken by Dora E. Palmer ____________________________________ 


